



Oakmeadow CE Primary School **Bayston Hill Shrewsbury Shropshire** SY3 ONU Tel No: 01743 875020

Email: admin@oakmeadowprimary.co.uk Website: www.oakmeadowprimary.co.uk

26th June 2020

Dear Homes

On Friday 3rd July, we are having a socially distanced farewell lunch on the school field for our all year 6's pupils including those who are currently at home. We would like to invite all year 6's to join their friends and teachers for pizza, chips and ice cream (or they are welcome to bring their own picnic lunch). Unfortunately we are unable to extend our invitation to parents, due to the current situation.

Children not in school will need to arrive at Beeches Gate at 1pm prompt to be signed in and have a temperature check. They will then need to be collected at 2pm or can walk home when dismissed if consent by parent. Children currently in school will go back to their class and be dismissed by their class teacher at the end of the school day as normal.

Due to the current situation, we are still unable to confirm any arrangements for the previously organised Leavers Party.

Therefore we have arranged for every year 6 pupil to receive a signable leavers t-shirt and the lunch is included with this. The PTA have kindly donated a goody bag including a fabric pen for signing. A mask will be provided to the children to wear when signing t-shirts. You will receive a text shortly to pay any outstanding payment (if you haven't already done so) which will now be used to cover the cost of this event. This payment needs to be made on School Money by Tuesday 30th June to enable your child to participate in this event. We are still hoping to welcome our year 6's back in the Autumn term for a final farewell, however we are still unable to confirm any details. We hope you will agree that the arrangements we are putting in place for Friday will give all the children the opportunity to say a temporary goodbye to friends and teachers. We would love to see them all.

Please complete the attached form by Monday 29th June at 5pm to indicate whether your child will be attending.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=2s8TOK9SpUy44yMVeXcKukcMidJKBhNgyyPBWr4ex1UMUFBUFZJV0E1RjdDMlJCWTdINVc5UFo4OC4u

Twitter: @oakmeadow

Kind Regards

The Oakmeadow Team











Nursery: @Ladybirdsoak



THE CHURCH STANDING 2016